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From the Head Teacher  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We have reached the end of term all safe and 
well. This year has been very difficult for all of 
us with the pandemic, but it has been         
wonderful to see so many of our children      
attending school and being happy to be back. 
 

We have in this short term back, run some        
marvellous activities which everyone has           
enjoyed. Please look at our website and twitter 
pages to see what we have been up to! 
 

Can I remind all parents to  update us with 
their email and mobile numbers? We need this 
information to communicate with you more     
effectively and to contact you for remote    
access meetings where appropriate 
 

Have a relaxing break over Easter and we’ll see 
you all safe and well in the new term! 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

1N: Aarib 1S: Hayaa 

2E:  Sumaiyah 2G:  Ronya 

3F:Mehvish 3B: Mohammed 

4B: Fatima H 4L: Ann-Shruthi 

5B: Ayman 5A: Sarina 

6P: Fatima 6C: Aliya 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for: 

Impressive attitude towards reading through  
remote learning and in school.  

 
 

Easter celebrations! 

 
What an exciting week we have had this week at 
Stanton Bridge Primary School. We have been 
busy celebrating Easter!  
 

Children from across the school have            
participated in an Easter competition where 
they had to create a bonnet or a model. We are 
absolutely astounded and proud of the work the 
children have produced.  
It was difficult to choose winners as they were 
all amazing!  
 

We also participated in Easter activities where 
we have been creating Easter cards and doing 
some arts and crafts around the theme of East-
er. 
We would like to wish everyone a happy Easter 
from Stanton Bridge. 

 
Holi and Hola Mohalla 
We would like to wish all our families who     cel-
ebrate Holi and Hola Mohalla happy      festivi-
ties. We hope that you had a wonderful time and 
took the opportunity to celebrate with   family. 



Attendance Race 
 

The results for week 3 sees both                  
Independence class 2 and Harmony 

class 1 battling  for first place. The race 
is still wide open! Six more classes are 
just one point behind. Anything can happen 
in this final week!!! 
 

We will keep you in suspense until after 
Easter! 

If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 

Diary Dates 
 

Please note holiday dates: 
 

Easter break begins on Friday 2nd April 
2021 and ends on Sunday 18th April 
May Bank Holiday is 3rd May 2021 
Half term for Summer begins Saturday 
29th May 2021 and ends on Sunday 6th 
June 2021 
Summer holidays begin Thursday 22nd July 
2021 
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@stanton_bridge 

Remember you can contact us  via the schools  
e mail: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Lost and Found 
 

Keys have been found in school. If 
you think they may belong to you please visit the 
reception     office in school. 
 
Parents, please ensure that all pupils belongings  
are clearly labelled with their names so that they 
are easily recognisable should they get lost. 


